From: Stevens, Jill M. [mailto:Jill.Stevens@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 3:40 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Re: International Association of Chiefs of Police IACP 2017 After Action Reporting and Review Conference- BOE Travel

Good Afternoon Sir,

I am not sure if I have to reach back out and let you know that I have returned from the trip for IACP.

Lieutenant Jill Stevens
Commanding Officer
Special Events and Liaison Unit

